





October 2016

Dear Ugandan Lambs Family,

The board of directors wants to thank you for your prayers and support for our Lambs and especially for our September Mission Trip. We have all returned safely from a wonderful Christ-centered time in Uganda with our Ugandan Staff and Lambs. I am pleased to report that they are all doing well.

During our monthly prayer meeting in the Cornerstone Church Chapel this Sunday, Oct 9th, from 12:30 pm to 1:30 pm, we will focus on two groups - Lambs who need sponsors and those taking the National exams in October and November. Lambs needing sponsors include Joel Ssekyanzi in P2; Ezra Wasswa in P4; Catherine Ajiambo in P6; Robinah Namboyera in S6 and Noeline Nashema in S2 needs a co-sponsor. We also have 3 students in Technical schools or Universities who need sponsors. They are Beatrice Nansereko, currently in term 4/5; Jessica Mbekeka, currently in term 2/4; Allen Nantege, currently in term 4/6.

Our Students taking the national exams include: For the P7 Exam (PLE) - Betty Nambalirwa and Damalie Najjemba; for the S4 Exam (O- Level) - Maureen Naluwaga; and for the S6 Exam (A- Level Advanced High School), our largest group ever with 7, - Moses Lubega, Henry Mutumba, Hilda Amron, Robinah Namboyera, Joweria Nabagulanyi, and Nicholas Kimbugwe.

As a reminder for those who are not aware: ULAUSA is registered with Amazon Smile and we receive a percentage of each purchase made by those of us who are signed up. There is no cost or impact on how or what you order with Amazon; and once signed up, as long as you enter the Amazon site through smile.amazon.com, all of your normal shopping is credited. Log-on at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-4632172 and Amazon donates to our organization.

God bless you and I hope to see you this Sunday at our prayer meeting!

Will Bolinger, President Ugandan Lambs Assn., USA